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02/21/2022 ADVISORY NO. 2021-1695 

 

Dear Shipping Line Partners,  
 

Please be informed that we have updated the following forms to include some 
additional required information and its corresponding IMS registry number. Note 
that old forms will NOT be accepted starting March 1, 2021.  

 
Please download the forms for your completion.  

 
NOT FOR PLUG IN  
FOR PLUG IN 

NOTICE OF ARRIVAL 
 

FOR CO-LOADER 
FOR SUB CO-LOADER 
 

For submissions, please email the forms to mictopdoc@ictsi.com. 
 

Many thanks, 
 
MICT Management 
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